# NEWSLETTER

# SCOIL NANO NAGLE

**?**: 4571306 **?**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

**BAWNOGUE** Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com





## **Do This In Memory Mass**

The final "Do This in Memory" Mass is this Sunday 23<sup>rd</sup> June, the Feast of Corpus Christi at 10.30.

We hope as many of you as possible can attend with your children. Each child is invited to wear their First Holy Communion clothes as they will be leading the Corpus Christi procession. Please be in the church beforehand at 10.20 a.m. at the latest.

#### **Second-hand Uniform Sale**

Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> June

Time: 9am- 9.30a.m &1.45-2.30 p.m.

Where? In Room 10 on top corridor **Price:** €2 per item which will go

towards school funds

The Parents' Association are putting out a special appeal for second-hand uniforms. They are especially anxious for the children from 2<sup>nd</sup> class to donate their uniforms before they leave the school.

If you have a uniform in good condition (no rips, stains etc) from any age that you would like to donate please leave them into the hall on Monday 24th June. We are particularly interested in jumpers, tracksuits, trousers, skirts and Scoil Talbot uniforms.

## **Non-Uniform Week**

Next week June 24th- 27th the children are allowed to wear their own clothes to school to cater for the uniform sale

#### **Sports Days**

1<sup>st</sup> & 2<sup>nd</sup> Classes enjoyed their Sports Day on Tuesday, June 18th. Junior & Senior Infants Sports Day is on Thursday



June 20th 9:20- 12.00 with a break from 10.45-11.10. We ask children to wear a tshirt, tracksuit/shorts & runners and to bring an extra drink of water on the day. All children receive a lovely gold medal which is funded by the Parents' Association.

#### **2nd Class Graduation**



This year the 2<sup>nd</sup> Class graduation takes place Thursday 20th June at 1:15. Parents/Guardians are invited to attend. There will be a prayer service. The children will be presented with a graduation pack and a party bag funded by the Parents' Association.

# Raffle.

We have a number of items that have been donated for the final fundraising for the Sensory Room. These items include three watches, two hair vouchers for a shampoo, cut and restyle, one €20 butcher voucher, two boxes of chocolates, body cream hampers, King and Double duvet covers

The Parents' Association will collect €1 for a strip of 5 tickets on Thursday 20th, Friday 21st and Monday 24th June. The raffle will take place on Tuesday 25th June. A very sincere thank you to all who have helped with the fundraising for this wonderful addition to our school.

#### **Summer Camp**

Summer Camp Multi-Skills for 1<sup>st</sup> & 2<sup>nd</sup> Classes only.

**When?** July 22-26

Where? Scoil Nano Nagle

Cost? €55 per person

26 places available.

For further information contact

Ms Fassnidge, 2<sup>nd</sup> class teacher.

# 2<sup>nd</sup> Class Library Books

The last day for the 2<sup>nd</sup> classes to return their library books to the mobile library was last Monday June 17<sup>th</sup>. Please return any outstanding library books to the class teacher for collection as soon as possible.



A special effort was made this year to encourage all the children to join the library. As the long summer days approach why not pop in to borrow a book? You can visit the mobile library or Clondalkin library on Monastery Road Tel: 01- 4593315 where many events/activities take place throughout the holidays for adults and children

When? The Mobile Library comes to Bawnogue every Thursday 6pm-7pm

**Where?** Opposite the church

#### **Scoil Talbot Concert**

Once again Scoil Talbot has very kindly invited Scoil Nano Nagle to their school concert in Scoil Talbot P.E.hall on Wednesday 19th (Junior Infants) and Thursday 20th (1<sup>st</sup> &2<sup>nd</sup> Classes). This is always a fantastic production with lots of laughs. We are all very excited and can't wait to see our past pupils on the stage. Best of luck to all involved!

#### **Adult Classes**

Thursday June 20th & 27th are the last two days of the knitting group. This has been a very sociable and creative group throughout the year.

The Tin Whistle group has finished for this year. All involved learned new tunes and made new friends. We hope more will join next year.

Wednesday 26th is the last day for putting finishing touches to the school garden before the holidays. This will resume early in September for anyone who is interested in helping.

Thank you all for your interest and we look forward to continuing with these groups again next year.

# School Holidays

The school closes on **Thursday June 27**<sup>th</sup> **at 12 o' clock** and reopens Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> August. Lunch will not be provided on the day of the holidays. Children may bring a light snack on the day of the holidays.



Anyone who wishes to pay any instalments for their child's book bill may start to do so at this time. Peggy will take payments at the office. The detailed book bill will be enclosed with your child's report.

# **Family Fun Events**

Check out what's on in Kids Entertainment where you can find Events which are updated to give you the latest fun entertainment for you and your family.



www.familyfun.ie/kids-activities-in-dublin/